
 

 

 
ALBERTA 5 PIN BOWLERS’ ASSOCIATION 

 

The Alberta 5 Pin Bowlers’ Association is proud to introduce our newest Lifetime Member. 
 

Our inductee started bowling at Chinook Bowladrome and Clayburn Lanes and has stayed 
active in the sport for almost 50 years.  While bowling competitively, she has appeared in 

seven Open National Championships, coming home with three gold medals. 
 

Over the past 30 years, we have been extremely fortunate to have had her serve on several 
boards advocating for bowler’s needs while progressing the sport.   

 
She served on the Calgary 5 Pin Bowlers' Association for over 30 years, eight of those years 
as President. In 2003, she became the President of the Alberta 5 Pin Bowlers' Association 
and held the position for an incredible 18 years. During this time, she also held the title of 

President with the Bowling Federation of Alberta for nine years. 
 

She represented Alberta on a national level for almost two decades.  She held the role of 
Canadian 5 Pin Bowlers’ Association 1st Vice President for many years.  In 2017, she 

became the first woman elected President of the association and held the position until 2021. 
 

Over the many years she has been involved, she paved the way for women to be leaders in 
our sport. She's been a trend setter; creating equality and advancing the sport for all. Many of 

the ladies involved in our sport, provincially and nationally, have been directly impacted by 
her. Without her expertise, knowledge, and dedication over the past three decades, our 

associations would not be where they are today. 
 
 

 
 

WE ARE PROUD TO INTRODUCE OUR NEWEST LIFETIME MEMBER OF  

THE ALBERTA 5 PIN BOWLER’S BOWLERS ASSOCIATION… 

 

ANNETTE BRUNEAU 
Calgary, AB 


